From: Bonnie Gard

To: "john.waddell@mausergroup.com"
Cc: Kayla Holbrook

Subject: Workshop May 4, 2016

Date: Monday, May 02, 2016 9:34:09 AM

Mr. Waddell, the lot to the north of your property (025-001138-00) is owned by CQCB, Inc. per the
Franklin County Auditor’s office. The application lists your property at 1410 Blatt Blvd. as a
contiguous property owner. | hope this answers your questions. Please do not hesitate to contact
me with any additional questions or concerns.

BONNIE GARD

Planning & Zoning Administrator
Department of Public Service
Division of Building & Zoning

CiTy oF GAHANNA

200 S. Hamilton Rd.
Gahanna, Ohio 43230
614.342.4025
614.342.4127(fax)
bonnie.gard@gahanna.gov
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